TE HUNGA HAUA MAURI MO NGA TANGATA KATOA



22 September 2020

The President Rotary Club Timaru

Dear Jess Hewitson

Thank you very much for your donation of \$6,250 which will enable our organisation to provide local adults and children with swim and gym passes from CBay.

Your support for our project is very much appreciated. Having access to these facilities will, we hope, improve their general wellbeing and self-confidence.

I look forward to providing you with some feedback as to how your donation has helped.

Yours sincerely

Julie Fosbender

Service Manager

gulie Josherde